
Coble Farm II Guidelines for Exterior Building Light Fixtures 

 

Following a discussion of the current appearance of the exterior building light fixtures throughout 

the complex, the BOD agreed to the following guidelines: 

   

 Requests for replacement of exterior building lights must continue to be completed on the 

appropriate CFII Architectural Request Form.   

 Exterior building lights must be similar to current lighting and must be carriage or sconce 

type. 

 The size of the replacement lights must be approximating the size of the original exterior 

lights, i.e. twelve (12) to fourteen (14) inches.   

 The replacement fixtures may be brass, bronze, or black. 

 


